
27 Oct 2022 EDIC Mtg   
 
5:40pm  
 
 
Members Present:Jen Gero, Kevin Whalen, Mary Bradt Mintz, Thomas Farnsworth  
 
 
 
Minutes for 9/8/2022 mtg were not available.  
 
 
No public discussion  
 
 
Member updates:  
 
Dispensary business being established in Bolton  
 
Request for Water Study Update and time line  
 
 
Mission Statement Review was not conducted as the Select Board has not provided a 
final draft or voted on that document.  
 
 
EDIC tasks for the future - discussion  
 
Items center on the out come of the Water Study including:  
 
Lower Village zoning bylaws  
 
Input for the sign bylaws  
 
Consideration by members should be given to both positive and negative outcomes of   
 
the water study and what that may look like.  
 
 
Scheduling of next meeting for 11/16 @ 5:30 pm due to scheduling conflicts and the 
Thanksgiving Holiday, voted unanimously.  
 
Request for discussion of Water Study time line and possible need for additional town 
meeting requested for next meeting.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:10 pm.  


